
 

STATUS ON FUNDING FOR FY 2007 
October 2, 2006 

At the present time, Congress has not passed an appropriation for the National 
Mediation Board (NMB) for Fiscal Year 2007.  The NMB is currently operating on 
a continuing resolution. 

However, no funds will be authorized for travel for the months of October and 
November. 

The Agency will make every effort to authorize some days that may be utilized 
for decisions. However, we will be doing so with minimal advanced notice. 

The Agency will post updates. 
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